
Old Glossop Residents Association 
 
 

Our annual Stream Clean  
Every autumn, residents get together to cut back and clear overgrown vegetation at the 
brook on Wesley Street. Not only does this help to prevent the brook from overflowing or 
flooding in heavy rain but, come late spring, you can see the banks filled with beautiful 
wildflowers. Spending just a couple of hours for one day benefits the whole community for 
the year.  
 

             



 
 
 

     
 

Follow us on Old Glossop Matters Facebook page and our website oldglossop.org 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/454394984716061
https://e-voice.org.uk/ogra/

